
 

 

 
 
 

 

3rd December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Christmas Events from the PTA 

Christmas at school this year is going to be a little different.  It is very strange that we, as a PTA, can’t 

organise the Christmas Fair this year in particular so we will be organising 2 

events in the next few weeks so that the children don’t miss out on the fun. 

These will happen during the school day. 

The first of these will be a Christmas film afternoon on Thursday 10th 

December.  This will also be a non-uniform day.  The teacher’s will organise 

a film for their class and we will be providing a snack and a drink for each 

child in the class, as we would at a film afternoon or disco after school.  

The second is that Father Christmas will still be visiting the school!  On 

Thursday 17th December, through the wonders of technology, Father 

Christmas will be coming into school via video message.  He will be 

delivering presents for each child in the school.  

In both these cases the presents, snacks and drinks will be delivered to school and 

quarantined for 72 hrs before the event.  

Obviously this year we don’t need volunteers for these events, they will be 

organised within school time.  We are asking for a donation towards the cost of 

them but all children will get a snack/drink at the film afternoon and present 

from Father Christmas.  Suggested donation is 50p for the film afternoon and £1 

for the visit from Father Christmas.  Please bring your donation in on the day to 

give to the teacher, these will be quarantined.  

We hope the children will enjoy both of these events. 

One last thing from us... if you want a really easy way to fundraise for the school while you shop on 

Amazon we are now on Amazon Smile.  If you go to https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/293986-0  and 

choose your charity as St John’s Church Of England Junior Mixed And Infant School Governors, 

Parents, Teachers Association (Yes, I know it's really long!! lol!) you can order everything, as normal, 

through Amazon but we will get a percentage as a donation from Amazon.  It doesn’t cost you a 

penny.  

 

Happy Christmas everyone 

The PTA 

 


